

NEWSLETTER Issue 34

Tuesday IIth July 2017



From Mrs Silke

Dear Parents and Carers,

Your children continue to work and play hard, as we approach the end of term, with reports being finalised, Sports Day to look forward to, and not least the Year 6 Graduation and leavers disco.

Thanks to Redrow Morello Team!

Year 2 had a great trip to the Redrow Morello site, which involved examining a scale model of the site, donning hard hats and Hi Vis vests for a site tour, and a look around a show flat. The children had a great time and really enjoyed the drinks and biscuits too. They especially loved seeing Mr Tierney go up to the top (rather nerve rackingly) of the giant crane. Well done Mr Tierney for being so brave!

Wonder if you can spot our budding Architects, Quantity Surveyors or maybe a Project Manager or two?





Huge thanks to the Redrow Morello team and the parent volunteers for making this trip possible for our Year 2 children.

Looking Forward to Next Year.

I would just like to give you the heads up on a few things that we are planning to do to do in the new academic year.

Parent Handbooks will be given out at the end of the first week back, on Friday 15th September. This will contain all of the essential information you need to know for the coming year.

Meet the teacher events will be held after drop off during week commencing 25th September, specific details to follow. This will give you a chance to meet your child's teacher, but also a chance for them to give you an overview of the year ahead.

SATs meetings parents of Year 2 and Year 6 children will be as follows:

Year 6 Weds 20th September 2017 at 8:30am and 2:30pm

Year 2 Monday 25th September 2017 at 8:30am and 2:30pm

Secondary Transfer Meeting for Year 4, 5 and 6 Wednesday 20th September 8:30 am

This will provide parents with important information regarding your child's future education at Secondary school. We are inviting Year 4, 5 and 6 parents as it is always wise to start considering the options before your child is in year 6.

Parent Workshops will be held during the Autumn Term on the following areas of learning (Dates to be advised).

- Phonics for Nursery, Reception and Year I
- Mathematics in Early Years and KST
- Mathematics in KS2
- Get Spelling for Year 2 to Year 6

Parent Consultations will be held, after the December assessments are completed, on Tues 9th and Thurs I I th January between 4pm and 6pm.

I am pleased to say that we are fully staffed for September and I will be writing to you all next week to let you know who will be teaching your child next year.

Best Wishes

Ali



Our SPIRIT value last week was Integrity

The following children demonstrated this value and each received a certificate in assembly.

Swansea Logan Howells Warwick Oktay Deliveli Bath Sky Jordan

Manchester Adam Estephane
York Daisy Adams
Roehampton Nega Thasathasan
Exeter Kenya Dos Santos

Liverpool Ra'id Hagos

Winchester Shahid Campbell-Lawrence

Canterbury Miran Sadiq Brighton Rihanna Watson Dundee Taylon Bell

Durham Ngaatendwe Matemura Aberdeen Nevaeh Zeini-McLean

Glasgow Elijah George

Westminster Anton Harris-Gilbert

Oxford lesha Vanriel Cambridge Fatima Maayni

End of year Report Meetings



If you missed our Registration Day, there is still time to book your review with the class teacher for next week on either Tuesday the 18th or Thursday the 20th July. The time slots remaining will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

To book please call the office before the end of school this Thursday the 13th July.

Thank you

Attendance awards 🎍



From Monday 3rd July to Thursday 6th July 2017

The highest attending class in KSI

(including EYFS) was: Swansea and Warwick

The highest attending class in KS2 was: Glasgow

These classes get to display the attendance cups proudly in their classrooms for all to see until Friday 14th July 2017

IMPORTANT DIARY DATES

Sports Day



Wednesday 19th July 2017

Last Day of Term

Friday 21st July 2017



School Opens

Monday IIth September 2017

